
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

APPLICATION FOR TRANSFER OF ON-PREMISES ALL-

ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES LICENSE 

 

The Lynnfield Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, 

June 3, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. in the Merritt Center, 600 Market Street, 2
nd

 Floor, 

Lynnfield MA. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to consider an application for an a transfer of 

an On-Premises All-Alcoholic Beverages License from Bali Hai, Inc. to 

MDK Ventures LLC, 591 North Avenue, Door 12, Wakefield MA , for the 

site of the existing Bali Hai restaurant, 160 Moulton Drive. 

 

All interested citizens are invited to provide comments. 

 

 

Robert J. Dolan 

Town Administrator 
 


